July 13, 1955

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
Box 9l
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Your letter has been turned over to me for
anwsering.

Y'know this 1s becoming a very amusing thing,.
People writing from such "Far Away Places" I mean.

In April KAKC changed owners and one of the
first steps of the new owners-wasg to keep the statlion
on 2, hours a day.

Just the other day the manager of KAKC was in
St. Louis and heard the "0ld Nite Watchman" as clear as
if he was in the city,

It is my understanding that around 1:00 a.m,
all the other stations on ?70 ke sign off, which leaves
KAKC with a "clear channel",

. For your convenience I am enclosing a program
sbhedule of KAKC,

If your ever in the Clty of Tulsa you are
welcome to stop by and see our studlos.

Thank you very much for your time and kind
cons ideration,
Best wishes,

Kennij._Greén
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